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1. The Cabinet and its workgroups shall endeavor to reach consensus on the items for inclusion in the final report.

2. If consensus cannot be reached voting will be used.

3. A quorum* must be present for any vote and/or decision to be valid.

4. To be included as part of the final report, a recommendation must receive a vote of the majority of the quorum present. 
5. Only members of the Cabinet are eligible to vote on Cabinet decisions, and only work group members are eligible to vote on workgroup decisions. Proxy votes are not valid.
6. Only those recommendations approved by the Cabinet will be included in the Cabinet’s year-end report.

(*Quorum = 50% of the members)
